
 

INFANTS 
Where is Fall?  

It has been so hot! We 
have been going out in the morning  
around 8:30 so we can do the pledge, pray and sing 
God Bless America. Afterwards, we go for a little walk 
while it’s still a little breezy and come back and swing 
and explore outside while lying on a blanket.  

We will paint a lot of fall stuff this month using fall colors. 
We will make trees, pumpkins and leaves. On the morning 
of Oct. 31st, you can dress your child in their costume. 
The older children of the child care center will be going 
from class to class to trick or treat. Please donate a bag 
of candy for our class to give out. (NO PEANUTS 
PLEASE!)  

We will end the month with Families. I will be sending some 
homework home for you to do with your child. Please 
return them as soon as possible so we can hang them 
up. Let your child help you do it. We will be doing a lot 
of finger plays and begin counting 1-2-3 as we sing-
stack blocks and interact through play.  

Any questions, please feel free to ask. 
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